
 

Ko mahi tahi mâtou Kia ohoka te pitomata hai puanani. 

 

We will work together in order to awaken the potential to freely travel in any 

chosen direction. 
 

Welcome back to another exciting year at Huntly West School! As we embark on this 

journey together, we are grateful for your continued support and involvement in the 

education of your Tamariki. 

Despite the renovations at Huntly West School, our classes have been busy at work, 

creating a harmonious learning environment for our tamariki. It's truly inspiring to see 

everyone being resilient and working around the construction. 

In Te Whare Rangatira, we have focused on team building, establishing class routines, 

and encouraging our tamariki to share about themselves through Pepeha and activities. 

These initiatives foster our students' sense of belonging and understanding.  

Also in Te Whare Rangatira, to kickstart positive learning and work habits, our tamariki 

are learning about responsibility, engaging in a home project to deepen their knowledge 

of this critical value. Additionally, we've crafted a class treaty to ensure a safe and 

supportive learning environment for all.  

We are thrilled to announce the re-establishment of the breakfast club next week! 

providing our tamariki with a nutritious start to the day, helping them stay focused and 

energized for learning. This will take place from 8:15 – 8:40 am. 

Thank you Whanau, together, we'll make this year memorable and successful for our 

tamariki. 

Warm regards, 

 

Whaea Kararaina 

 

 

 

 PRIDE VALUES Term 1 
Respect and Excellence 

‘We value each other’ and ‘We work hard’ 

 

 

HUNTLY WEST SCHOOL 
Panui Week 3: Friday 16th February 2024 

 

Kuhu mai ki te ako; Haere ki te Awhina 

Enter to learn; Go forth to serve 

   

Thank you for your kind generosity to support the Huntly West Schools – Skool loop app.  

 

Ngaa Tamariki crafted their own 

classroom treaty. 


